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To: Caruso, Carmen
Subject: RE: OZS-2021-0007 - Signed Letter to Oppose Redesignate Neighbourhood Retail 

Block

From: Parvi Singh < >  
Sent: 2021/05/10 1:41 PM 
To: Planning Development <Planning.Development@brampton.ca>; Palleschi, Michael - Councillor 
<Michael.Palleschi@brampton.ca>; Whillans, Doug - Councillor <Doug.Whillans@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Signed Letter to Oppose Redesignate Neighbourhood Retail Block 
 
Hi Brampton City Planning Department and Respected City Councillors, 
 
I am a resident of the Mount Pleasant Community. Please find a letter attached signed by 58 
community members opposing the change to Redesignate a Neighbourhood Retail Block to allow for 
the development of residential block. I am also attaching the photo of the Public Notice for your 
reference. 
 
Kindly let me know if there are any other provisions to appeal against this change.  
 
   Regards, 
 

Parvi Singh MBA, MSc 

 
















